
 

 

 

 

MASTERPLAST Nyilvánosan Működő Részvénytársaság (8143 Sárszentmihály, Árpád u. 1/A.; 

„Company”) hereby informs the Investors that connecting to the Company’s incentive scheme 93 pieces of 

Masterplast shares were transferred to the Employee Stock Ownership Plan (ESOP) Association on 9th of 

January 2018. As a result of the transaction the Company’s own shares inventory has decreased from 12.030 to 

11.937 pieces. 

 

 

MASTERPLAST Nyrt. 
 

 

 


